
   
    
   

 
 
 
 

 

‘RAISING £1,000,000 FOR UK CHARITIES IN 2018’ 

Charity Reception Dinner – The Old Town Hall, London 
 

 
Charity Walk for Peace are pleased to announce the Charity Reception Dinner which will be held at 
The Old Town Hall, Stratford, London, E15, on Friday March 2nd 2018 at 6pm. 

Providing an opportunity to meet the organisers and sponsors of the Charity Walk for Peace, the 
National dinner will bring together a host of charities and beneficiaries, MP’s, Mayors and local 
community groups, as well as representatives from the media, with the objective of introducing them 
to this year’s national walk, its aims and objectives, and its fundraising efforts throughout the previous 
year. 

Charity Reception Dinners are being held across the UK leading up to the Charity Walk for Peace which 
will be held on Sunday April 29th within the Royal Windsor Great Park in association with Runnymede 
Borough Council. 

All community groups, charities, school and supporting organisations are invited to join us and help 
raise funds for the many hundreds of deserving charities across the UK.  

The President of the Ahmadiyya Muslim Elders Association [AMEA UK], who sponsor the annual walk, 
Dr. Ijaz Ur Rehman, said: 
 
“This is the 4th Charity Reception leading to the run up to the Charity Walk for Peace in April, and we 
have many more across the UK. The support that we have received from MP’s, Mayors, charities and 
community groups has been incredible and very humbling. With so much support, we are confident 
that we will indeed raise £1,000,000 for UK charities this year.”  
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Guest speakers at the Charity Reception Dinner include: 
 

• Rt. Hon Stephen Timms – MP for East Ham 

• Cllr. Ken Clark – The Deputy Mayor of Newham 

• Mike Gapes – MP for Ilford South 

• Lyn Brown – MP for West Ham 

• Cllr. Iftikhar Chaudhri – The Mayor of Runnymede 

• John Barber – Deputy Lord Lieutenant 

• Waheed Khan – Superintendent, Newham Police 
 
 
Mr. Zaheer Ahmed, Chairman of the Charity Walk for Peace said: 
 
“The Charity Walk for Peace epitomises our objective of serving humanity through peaceful 
initiatives, and this year more than ever before, we have received incredible support from across the 
UK from charities, community groups, schools and organisations who share our goal. It really is 
wonderful to work for the common good of mankind, we could not ask for more.” 
 
 
TO REGISTER FOR THE CHARITY WALK FOR PEACE, please visit: 
www.charitywalkforpeace.org  
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Enquiries: 
 
Atiq Ahmad Bhatti | Press & Media Desk  
Charity Walk for Peace | +447812070810 
 
Email:     media@charitywalkforpeace.org 
Web:    www.CharityWalkForPeace.org 
Awareness Video: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ApK2c8cpO5g&feature=youtu.be&a= 
Twitter:    @charitywalk_uk 
 

Charity Walk for Peace (Registered Charity No. 1161567) 

33 Gressenhall Road 
London 
SW18 5QH 
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